
Prendergast Library Association  
Special Meeting Session 

Strategic Plan 2021-2024 Presentation 
December 10, 2020 

 
 
A Special Meeting including JPL staff, Board of Director members and 

the public was called to order at 5:20pm by Executive Director, Annie 
Greene.  Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions regarding public 
meetings, the meeting was held virtually via GoToMeeting.  

 
Present:  Micki McCray, Lynn Warner, Joni Blackman, Lori Fabritius, 

and Maggie Scorse 
Absent: Rob Hewitt, Dan Hickman, Ned Lindstrom, Mike Corey, Mary 
Zdrojewski, Frank Corapi and Cassie Blakeslee 

Staff:  Annie Greene, Jennifer Champ, Kristie Bemis, Tress Williams 
and Oliver Chenard 

 
3 Public in attendance - As this was a presentation and not a standard 
meeting, no public comment time was allotted.  Anyone seeking more 

information regarding this presentation may contact the Library.  
Contact information is listed at the end of the attached presentation. 
 

Executive Director Annie Greene presented a slide show outlining the 
2021-2024 Strategic Plan for the James Prendergast Library.  The 

purpose of this presentation was to inform the Community of our plans 
for the next 3 years.  Staff members, Tress Williams, Kristie Bemis and 
Jennifer Champ highlighted various components of the Plan.  

 
ED Annie Greene thanked everyone for attending and the session was 
concluded at 5:40pm.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted by, 
Micki McCray 
Secretary 


